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February 19, 2014 

 

To All Citizens of Derby: 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Derby Public Library Board of Directors 

scheduled for Wednesday February 19, 2014 has been cancelled. 

 

The next Regular Meeting of the Derby Public Library Board of Directors 

is scheduled for Wednesday March 19, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the Derby 

Public Library. 

 

Attest: 

 

       

Marc J. Garofalo 

City / Town Clerk  


